From:

To: manstonairport@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Cc: Richard Price

Subject: MANSTON DCO Deadline 12
Date: 09 July 2019 16:42:41

Dear sir/ madam,

I understand that there is now a possibility of night flights being routine if an airport is
reestablished at Manston. As a local resident I wish to object in the strongest possible
terms.

Ramsgate is a beautiful, peaceful seaside town that is now finding itself after a long period
of public neglect. The tourist industry is alive again, bringing visitors and all of their
benefits to our local economy. (This has been recently recognised in government money
being awarded to the rejuvenated harbour area.) It can only be detrimental to this positive
growth that we will have low flying aircraft over the town centre again , and particularly
appalling that night flights are a possibility.

I do request that you consider those objecting to this negative development, and reject any
proposals relating to the reestablishment of an airport at Manston.

Kind regards,

Flizabeth Seward
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